TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL ELECTORS MEETING
TUESDAY, APRIL 20, 2021

A special meeting of the electors was called to order on Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. to give information and answer questions about the new town hall site.  Those in attendance included:  Jeremy Tomesh, Blaine Lee, Sara Schultz, Reid Carrie, Steve Knudson, Tim and Dixie Fladhammer, Paul Degenhardt, Dean Olson, Chris Brueggeman, Nick Walters, Dan Gilster, Janita Lee, Mickey Gilster, Barb Gilster, Matt Luethe, Fred Dodd, Paul Gilster, Norman Gilster and John Kellogg and Kevin Hoyer.
Chairman Lee stated that in 2019 the township purchased 5 acres from the county for a new town hall facility since we are outgrowing the existing town hall, there is no room for a salt/sand shed which will be a requirement by the state in the near future and the township is growing in the number of houses and commercial property.  Jeremy Tomesh (SEH engineer) has drawn up blueprints of the site, which were on display for everyone to review.  We are currently looking at financing options with the Union State Bank, Commissioners of Land and the USDA.  Upon the sale of the existing town hall, the property will be annexed to the Village of West Salem.
Lee closed this special meeting at 7:36 p.m. along with a motion made by Supervisor Degenhardt.  Motion carried.
                                                                                                                    _________________________
                                                                                                                    Sara Schultz, Clerk
